The Society of Old Pastonians







21 Prince of Wales Road




    Upton




        Norwich




            NR13 6BW




                                                           e-mail rdennison@btinternet.com
August 2013

Dear Old Pastonian

We've Reached Our 100th Anniversary!

The annual AGM and Trafalgar Day Dinner will be held at the School on Saturday 19 October 2013.  This year is the 100th anniversary of the creation of the Society and it would be fitting for us to celebrate this occasion with a good turnout of old boys.  So, even if you have not attended the dinner previously, please make an effort to do so this year - you will be made very welcome.  The necessary booking form is enclosed.

Website

The Society, through the enthusiasm and hard work of John Dring, now has a website – www.oldpastonians.org  A visit to the site will take you to all sorts of interesting material, allow you to make contact via email and even make payments!

School Centenary Gift

The College has been very supportive of Old Pastonians and the Society and it is fitting that in this Centenary year we give something back.  Discussions between SOP and the College has resulted in a proposal that a new carpet for the Nelson Room would be an appropriate gift.  

We are asking for donations from old boys towards this gift (may we suggest around £50) – a framed list of donors will be displayed in the Nelson Room.  I therefore appeal to you to make a contribution in advance of the Dinner.  Payment can be made by sending a cheque made payable to the Society of Old Pastonians to me, or, more simply, through the website via PayPal. 

College Building News

The College purchased and redeveloped the former Norfolk County Council office adjacent to The Lawns site to provide a new student centre.  It has also been awarded a £1.5 million grant to improve and develop the science block on The Lawns site which will be ready for the 2013-14 academic year.  Full information about the College can be found at www.paston.ac.uk.

I look forward to seeing you on 19 October.

Yours sincerely

Richard Dennison

Richard Dennison

Hon Secretary and Treasurer

